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MCK meets with Magic Palace 
  
For Immediate Release 
  
(Kahnawake – 10, Kenténha/October 2023) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community, that the Ratitsénhaienhs met today with 
representatives of Magic Palace, to discuss issues 
surrounding recent media reports and allegations of a key 
person previously licensed under Magic Palace. 
  
At the meeting, the Ratitsénhaienhs were informed that 
effective immediately, Magic Palace and Mirela’s restaurant 
are cutting all ties with the key person whose Key Persons 
License was recently revoked by the Kahnawake Gaming 
Commission (KGC). Further, the representatives of Magic 
Palace affirmed their ongoing commitment to ensuring full 
compliance with any further investigations on this matter, as 
well as maintaining full compliance with all regulations of the 
KGC.  
  
The MCK is pleased that the owners of Magic Palace have 
taken swift actions on this concerning matter, in the interest 
of public safety, accountability and transparency. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
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Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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